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On Monday, June 17, we met with 
Sarkis Vartanian, Kerianne Caligiure, 
Tim Schulze and Judy Saito from 
AHMC Seton Administration to resume 
negotiations of our Healthcare Benefits. 

We maintained our last proposal of a 
50 percent reduction in cost for the PPO 
for anybody who needs it, regardless of 
distance from the hospital, for the life of 
the contract. The current EPO plan is still 
lacking, despite the hospital’s efforts to 
expand into additional IPAs. 

AHMC received our proposal and is 
considering options to reduce the cost 
of the PPO further. 

BARGAINING SESSIONS

For more information, contact NUHW Organizer Lealani Manuta at lmanuta@nuhw.org or (415) 590 0135.

UPCOMING BARGAINING DATES  
TO BE SCHEDULED. 

“It does feel 
like AHMC is 
understanding 
more of our needs, 
but some of the 
suggestions 
management made 
in our discussion did not yet reflect the 
importance of caring for those of us with 
families or dependents. We have opened 
ourselves to negotiate other options as 
AHMC improves this EPO plan,  but it is vital 
for the safety and health of our families that 
services improve in the hospital and that the 
PPO plan is accessible to everyone.“

Suad Husary 
Respiratory Therapist


